
Message From Mrs Reilly... 
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Term 3 Week 2 2020 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Welcome back to Term 3!  We are all looking forward to an exciting and        
focused term with lots of learning.  
 
Learning is the priority here at St. Josephôs - weôre learning all of the time. 
Weôre learning about how to read and write, how to be Mathematicians, how to 
find out more about God and many more things. Weôre also learning how to be 
wonderful little people who can work and play with others in a calm, respectful 
and joyful way.  
 
We have many ways that this particular learning happens at St Josephôs: 
 

¶ In classrooms every day teachers are modelling, teaching and           
reminding children about the expectations of our PBS4L framework - how to 
be Safe, Respectful Learners 

 

¶ During Lunch 2 on the Infantsô playground Ms Goode has set up an 
exciting play area where children can voluntarily come along and play    
together with BeyBlades, cars, puzzles and other toys. Ms Goode and 
some helpers are guiding, supporting, reinforcing and praising children as 
they learn to answer politely, share toys, take turns and play together.  

 

¶ Lunchtime clubs - Many lunchtimes teachers run interest clubs for    
children. There are a variety of clubs that focus on fun but are also         
opportunities for children to learn how to learn and cooperate together. 

 

¶ Social Skills Groups - These groups look very different across the 
school. Classroom teachers and Ms. Goode collaborate and create social 
skills groups that will support children to develop these skills. Sometimes 
children are working in small groups of 4 and others in a much larger group 
which includes the entire class. Our goal is to ensure every child has this 
opportunity.  

 
 
Encourage your child to develop their social skills at home as well. Taking turns, 
waiting patiently, polite words, sharing are all important skills your child needs 
to learn to be able to be successful in life.  
 
Take care, 
Trish 



Religious Education  

Dates to remember . . . 
 
2nd August 
Reconciliation program restarts @ 11:30am Parish meeting room 
 
7th August 
St Mary MacKillop Feast Day - Live Stream Liturgy @11:30am 
 
15th August 
The Assumption - check parish times for masses 
 

A prayer for families . . .  
 

Saint Joachim and Saint Anne (Feast Day 26th July) 
Parents of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Counsellorôs Corner 

Showing Respect 
Welcome to Term 3 it is important we all support the children in showing respect to each other in their friendships 
and with teachers in their learning and of course at home. Being Respectful is a key value during learning time 
and at play, we encourage respect in the way we talk to each other and share space with each other. We        
encourage all children to report concerns around behaviour that is leading to upset, this includes verbal and 
physical behaviour - with the view that asking for help shares the responsibility and allows teachers - in class and 
on duty the opportunity to respond to the concerns and to provide support.  

To help model respect and to show support for each other, we 
encourage students to use kind words and in fact to be the "I" in 
KIND, showing friendship means in words and actions - including 
others and joining in play respectfully. To teachers and adults it 
means responding when they are called, answering the questions 
and working together to solve problems.�� 


